
From:   Terrence Smith   

To:   Jose Trevino   
Date:   May 19, 2008

Subject:   FCC file number 0139-EX-PL-2008
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Information regarding AFTRCC coordination for additional sites has been attached to this application.


